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Status of Request for Investigation dated October7, 2010 (Sgt. Michael J. Laney & Joy Williams)
Mon 10/25/2010 7:13 AM

From: INTEGRITY

To: Sheriff Eslinger

Cc: FDLE- Asst. Comm. Zadra

Sheriff Eslinger,

On October 8, 2010, your office received U.S. Certified mail # 7009 0820 0001 5217 4068, accepted by B.
HAGGARD.

The letter concerned a request for the investigation of Sgt. Michael Laney and allegations he made regarding
violations of Seminole County Sheriff's Office General Orders as well as State and Federal laws. As of this date
your office has failed to reply to my request and appears to be taking no action concerning the allegations made
by Sgt. Laney. Your office has failed to contact me in order that | could provide your office with the documented
evidence in support of the aforementioned allegations of criminal actions.

It is my belief that your office does not intend to investigate this matter due to your direct first hand knowledge and
involvement in the incidents described by Sgt. Laney. As a Citizen, business owner and tax payer of Seminole
County , | have utilized the proper and legal channels afforded by law in order to have this issue addressed by the
Office of the Sheriff of Seminole County.

As a result of the information which | have obtained over the past several months your true nature and character
has been revealed. As the Sheriff of this county you bring disgrace and shame to the honorable men and women
who work for you. You have refused to obey the law on numerous occasions and hide behind the power of the
office of the sheriff . And you have used your position in order to have employees under you violate several
Florida laws. ‘ .

| realize that you are a powerful man and that you have come to believe that no one in Seminole County will
investigate your office as long as you are Sheriff. Some of these people have no choice but to do what you tell
them to do. | suspect that this is because they are returning a "professional courtesy” or because you have
something on them. Others simply are dependant upon you for their livelihood. The local news media refuses for
the most part to run any negative articles on you. This too is understandable due to their not wanting to be cut off
from your favors.

You continue to violate our laws and dishonor the Office of the Sheriff , you refuse to answer even the most basic
questions, you hide behind your assistants, you refuse to talk on the phone or even acknowledge receipt of calls
or correspondence. If what Sgt. Laney has accused you of is true, then the only word which describes you is
COWARD. The term "good ole boys" is fitting in your case. A man would not do the things that you continue to do
but a boy would.You can take comfort in the fact that | intend to keep looking into your actions as well as the
actions of other men and women of the same character, integrity and honesty that you display. And when | locate
the documents which reveal the truth | will post them for everyone to examine. Let the Citizens, business owners
and tax payers of Seminole County read about how our public servants are taking care of "our property". And let
them choose if they want to be associated with persons of this nature or have their photograph taken with them.

Should you want to know about other pending investigations feel free to visit www.DonEslinger.com . | can be
reached at Integrity@DonkEslinger.com

G

Best Regards,

Jeffrey K. Frazier
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